Dear Parents,

So many celebrations here at St. Stan's the last few weeks! Please be sure to check out the pictures of the Halloween and Veterans' Day celebrations on our web site. Huge thanks are in order to Karen laccarino and her committee for the creative program they held in the gym for the lower grade students on Halloween. Also thank you to the HSA officers for providing our veterans, families and friends with refreshments after our assembly last Friday. Mrs. Maliconico and Mrs. Augustyne were responsible for coordinating the celebration and Mrs. Kubeck for preparing the children and conducting their singing that day. We certainly appreciate everyone's time and efforts!

Since report cards are being distributed at conferences today and tomorrow, be sure to check the list of Honor Roll and Principal List students in today's mailing and on the website. These students have worked very hard and deserve recognition for their efforts. Congratulations to all of them. Conferences are being held today from 1-4PM and 5-7PM and tomorrow from 1-3PM. Our Awards Ceremony will also be held tomorrow, Friday November 15th, immediately after prayers at 8AM and parents are welcome to attend.

Reminders:

- We need all parents to sign up for the Honeywell Alert System so that you will receive any
 closing or emergency information electronically. <u>PLEASE DO NOT CALL THE SCHOOL WHEN YOU</u>
 RECEIVE THESE MESSAGES. PLEASE LISTEN TO THE MESSAGE.
- Thursday "white envelopes" are now being emailed to all parents. Be sure to check your email
 each Thursday. It is important that the school have your correct email address. On the last
 Thursday of the month only, we will send home a "white envelope" which will contain any
 information which cannot be electronically sent.

May God continue to bless you and your families.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Patricia Graham